
June 2021, Music report to the Board 

 

The choir has continued to rehearse outdoors, and we are happy to put together a mini-concert 

in the church’s backyard for everyone at the end of the month. The summer break for the music 

program is excitedly anticipated by all. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mike Galib 


